Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope this message finds you well. As we embark on a new school year, we would like to take
a moment to outline the behavioral expectations we have for our students.

Behavioral Expectations

Respect: Treat everyone with kindness and consideration.

Responsibility: Take ownership of your actions and their consequences.
Integrity: Always be honest and do the right thing, even when no one is watching.
Courage: Stand up for what is right and help others when needed.

Collaboration: Work effectively with others to achieve common goals.

It is essential that we work together to create a positive and productive learning environment. We
encourage you to discuss these expectations with your child and reinforce them at home.

Thank you for your support and partnership. Together, we can help our students to succeed both
academically and behaviorally.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[School Name]



